
Term 2   Week 3   

Mon/Tues 11/12th May 2020 

ADDRESS: 

RMB 1095,  

Blighty School Road,  

Finley NSW 2713 

Phone: 03 5882 6238 
Fax:     03 5882 6248 
Principal:
Leanne Hedt 

Important Dates for Your 
Calendar: 

 Week 4 attend school 
 Monday  18th or Tuesday   

  19th May 2020 

Returns 

Expression of Interest for 
High school Yr 6 

    Blighty Public School 
Working Together NEWSLETTER

Email: blighty-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au   Website: www.blighty-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Thank you to all our parents for your conƟnued efforts in supervising your 

children with home learning.  

As we move forward into a staged return of students to school there is  

some informaƟon to pass on. Please refer to the next full page “A managed 

return to school” as a guide also. At the moment we are beginning Phase 1 

where students return for one day face‐to‐face teaching. Note: 

Students are allocated either Monday or Tuesday to aƩend. There is no    

opƟon to swap that day as we have limited numbers allocated to each   

classroom and have accounted for groupings of children to explicitly teach 

them according to their levels of understandings. 

The bus conƟnues to run as normal. 

Each child must be 100% well to aƩend. They can not have a runny nose, a 

sore throat, a temperature or feel unwell. If they arrive unwell or appear 

unwell during the day you, or your emergency contact/s, will receive a call 

to pick them up  immediately. 

If your child is unwell please call the school to note their sick leave. If a child 

doesn’t aƩend a Zoom or answer/ return phonecalls we will need to note 

them absent– unexplained absence. 

There are no more “tubs days” as we had iniƟally planned. Students will be 

expected to bring their tubs in each day they aƩend. Remember to keep 

their pencil case and all items /equipment they have been given in their tub. 

 All curriculum books/ materials/ USBs (some families have two now)

 A water boƩle/ Packed fruit, recess and lunch

 Library books, Readers/ Novels

 Pencil case

 Don’t forget your hat you took home to wash!

The school is taking extra measures to ensure our students and staff onsite 

conƟnue to remain safe. At this stage parents are asked to make contact via 

email or phone calls and not come onto site. We ask that you remain in your 

cars when dropping off and picking up students. Thank you. 

We are really looking forward to seeing the students again! 

Kind regards,              Leanne Hedt. 

Expression of Interest 
The posiƟon to fill of      
General Assistant is 0.2 
(7.36 hours a week). This 
posiƟon is available for   
immediate start by          
expressions of interest. It 
will be filled in                
accordance with            
Department of EducaƟon 
Policies by the Principal. 
Please call the school 
office on   03 5882 6238 
or  email blighty‐p.school 
@det.nsw.edu.au. Please 
submit your wriƩen EOI, 
in accordance with the 
role  descripƟon, by the 
21st May 2020.  





 


